
 

 

 
06 December 2013 
 
Our Ref:  2013/051 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Pantomime ‘Jack & the Beanstalk’ – Tuesday 10 December 
 
All Year 7 students will have the opportunity to see the pantomime ‘Jack & the 
Beanstalk’ on Tuesday 10 December 2013 at the Assembly Rooms. 
 
Students will have had lunch at College before departing for the performance which 
will begin at 2.00 p.m. with an anticipated finish time of 4.30 p.m.  Students will be 
dismissed from the Assembly Rooms at this point.  Staff will walk back to the College 
and can accompany students should they need to be collected from College.  
 
Students will be in College dress and will not require any money.  We are delighted 
to be able to provide the students with this opportunity at no cost, thanks to the 
generous support from Derby Live. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this visit please contact your child’s Personal 
Tutor at the College in the first instance. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs E A Coffey 
Principal 

 
 


